
"So when Peter saw it, he responded to the 
people: 'Men of Israel, why do you marvel at 
this? Or why look so intently at us, as though by our own power of godliness 
we had made this man walk?'" (Acts 3:12)

Remember with me that Peter had just healed a man who was lame from his moth-
er’s womb. It would've been very easy for Peter at this time to have pitched a tent 
outside the Temple and start a ministry called “The Apostle Peter’s Miracle Healing 
Ministry”. He could have started charging people huge amounts of money just to be 
touched by him, or to be held by him, or even to be blown upon by him like some 
self-appointed false prophets do today. "I am the LORD, that is my name; And My 
glory I will not give to another, Nor My praise to carved images." (Isaiah 42:9). How-
ever, on whose name did Peter call for the miracle to take place? The same name 
that you and I need to be calling on, and that name is Jesus Christ of Nazareth. 
"Therefore humble yourselves under the mighty hand of God, that He may exalt you 
in due time, casting all your care upon Him, for He cares for you." (1 Peter 5:6-7). 
Peter was making sure that everyone knew that it was not he nor John that brought 
this miracle about. It was the risen Lord, Jesus Christ! Let us be those who give all 
glory to Jesus!
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My name is Sheri Gott, I am a 
59 year old mother and grand-

ma and this is a bit of my story of how I got to where I am now.   I grew 
up in a normal loving household with both my parents.  I always knew 
there was a God, but we did not live the Christian lifestyle.  My 
parents provided for me materialistically and emotionally, but I still felt 
like something was missing deep down.  I couldn't figure out what it 
was so I started drinking at 11 years old and that was the beginning 
of trying to fill the hole in my heart. In 2017 I found God. Life was 
good for a few years until I put Him on a shelf and things went from 
bad to worse.  One night a friend brought me to church at Calvary 
Chapel Romoland and one week later I was at U-Turn For Christ. It 
took twice for God to get through to me, but better late than never!  
The first time I was not fully surrendered, but by the second time, I 
was fully surrendered and God truly changed my heart.  The hole 
that was in my heart is permanently filled with the love and joy you 
can only find in the Lord. I will thank Him all the rest of my days. Now 
I can be the mom and grandma that He's called me to be.

Pastor Gerry Brown
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Opportunities to help us keep the ministry
in motion...

Our greatest need is prayer warriors. Men and women 
who dilligently lift this ministry to the Lord.

We are in constant need of hygiene products, tooth-
paste, soap and toilet paper.

Finances for fuel costs to serve our community.

New vehicles to transport the men and women.

Video cameras, cameras, audio equip.

STAY CONNECTED

MEXICO OUTREACH

Join the Family of God as we celebrate the 
resurrection of our Lord and Savior here at 
Calvary Chapel Romoland! Service begins at 
6:00 am and will be immediately followed by 
an Easter Brunch. It’s a potluck, so bring your 
favorite dish and a friend, neighbor, or family 
member. For more information please call 
(951) 943-7097.

We had a great trip to Mexico the 
weekend of February 17th-19th. 
We were blessed to have Revival 
Christian Fellowship and Calvary 
Chapel Monrovia join U-Turn For 
Christ and Calvary Chapel Romo-
land. It was truly a great work of 
God to see how all the different min-
istries co-labored together to 
preach the gospel and serve the 
people of Maneadero. Our time in 
Mexico was truly an amazing two 
days serving our Lord and impact-
ing lives for the Kingdom of God. If 
you would like to join us on an 
upcoming mission trip to Mexico, 
May 19-21, please contact us at 
(951) 934-7097.


